
The Pines Dental 

Instructions and Information for Patients being Treated 
during the CoVid19 Pandemic 

In keeping with guidelines outlined by The Ontario Ministry of Health as well as 
The Royal College of Dental Surgeons of Ontario we have implemented the 
following changes to your dental clinic visit: 

1.  CoVid19 pre-screening when booking your dental appointment. 
2. You must phone reception when you arrive on the premises and you will 

then be given instruction as to when to enter the building. 
3. Upon entering the building you must perform hand hygiene via the 

provided alcohol based hand sanitizer at the front desk counter and don a 
mask.  Then you are asked to check in with reception. 

4. Maintain social distancing of 2m whenever possible 
5. You will then have a second CoVid19 pre-screening assessment and will be 

asked to fill out the Ontario Dental Association CoVid19 Pandemic 
treatment disclaimer  

6. You must use hand sanitizer before leaving the dental operatory following 
your procedure 


